



Brooke Primary Academy Wike Gate Road Thorne Doncaster DN8 5PQ

01405 812200 Br-admin@vennacademy.org

13.09.2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We would like to invite yourself or another family member into school for a Teddy Bear Tea Party. This will just give yourselves or another family member the opportunity to see how your child has settled during their first weeks in Nursery.

The sessions are on Wednesday 12th October at either 10.45am or 2.30pm, depending upon the sessions your child attends. During this time, the children will sing some songs and rhymes that they have learnt and then be able to explore the indoor and outdoor continuous provision areas. As it is a Forest School Day your child can attend in their own clothes and bring their favourite teddy from home.

You will be able to enter the event via the F1 Nursery door.

We thank you for your support and looking forward to seeing everyone soon.

Kind regards,

The Nursery Team





